
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Preedy, Matt
Sent: Friday, January 16, 2009 2:33 PM
To: Williamson, Alec
Subject: RE: Fir and Life Safety Meeting Next Week
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/24/2009

Alec, 
You're the owner's lead for design issues and should be in this meeting.  John was being a bit proactive about a 
couple bored tunnel categories.  I believe we already are getting Rhodes included, but not sure about Hansen.  Sally 
is sending you the invite.   
 

From: Williamson, Alec  
Sent: Friday, January 16, 2009 2:07 PM 
To: Preedy, Matt 
Subject: Fir and Life Safety Meeting Next Week 
 
Hi Matt- 
  
I was setting up this meeting when I heard that John was setting up the same meeting.  I would like to be invited, and 
I would also like Ed Hansen and Norman Rhodes from HMM invited as well, if possible.  Please let me know.  I am 
afraid that having only Gordon (PB) there to discuss ventilation approach will bias the discussion.  I consider Fire and 
Life Safety to be under Bored Tunnel Design (me), but if there is another lead for that discipline, please let me know 
and I will step aside. 
  
Alec 
  
Alec Williamson, PE 
Design Engineering Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
Washington State Dept. of Transportation 
206-382-6366 (work) 
206-437-3059 (cell) 
  


